William Jones College Preparatory High School
Upcoming Construction Schedule Summary
Date: July 20, 2011

The water tunnel fill at the southern end of the construction site is complete. The site currently contains
front-loaders, cranes and drill rigs and heavy trucks will be entering and leaving the site. All construction
equipment is necessary for the continued caisson drilling operation. The caisson construction is
anticipated to continue through the month of July and into the beginning of August.

New site fencing is being installed this week at the curb line along Polk and State Street as well as along
the property line in the alley behind west of the construction site. Barricades are also being installed in
the parking lanes along Polk and State Streets to facilitate pedestrian traffic throughout the project.

Week of July 18, 2011
Install caissons

Haul caisson soil
Fencing and Barricade work

Week of July 25, 2011
Install caissons

Haul caisson soil



